
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: January 30, 2017 5:43 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0110 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Why are the Welland Hydro asking for an increase? Most people are trying to save money with 
their hydro bill by purchasing LED lights, which are not cheap, and switching them over. Is it 
because Welland Hydro is not receiving the money they were accustomed to receiving prior to 
people changing over to LED lights. There are still people out their that are having a tough time 
making ends meet. Hydro rates go up, property taxes go up, food prices go up but wages do not 
seem to keep up. When is it going to stop. It is time to step up and take a stand and say no to 
further increases until people are able to stand on their own with wage increases matching 
increases by utility companys.  
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